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Dates for your 
Diary 

Please check the calendar 
on the school website for 
future events 

 
Sports Day  
Thursday 11th July, 1.30pm 
at Grassington Football 
Pitch 
 
New Reception Parents 
Meeting 
Monday 15th July at  18:00 
via zoom. Link to follow. 
 
End of term Play 
Wed 17th July at the 
Devonshire Institute, at 
16:30 
 
Leavers Assembly 
Friday 19th July at 09:15 
 

THRESHF I ELD  PR IMARY SCHOOL  

Headteacher's Message 
Well, we made it through the madness.  

Thank you to all parents, grandparents and carers for going along with the craziness of the last couple 
of weeks. Our children have had some fantastic adventures, experiences and challenges to round off 
another amazing year. Now, we’ll come together to say goodbye to our wonderful year 6 children over 

the next couple of weeks.  

Barden Moor 
Our Saplings and Seedlings classes had a fantastic educational time on 

Tuesday 2nd July. They visited Barden Moor where they learn all about the 
moorland, its importance to our ecosystem and how it is looked after.  

A fantastic educational visit, led by the Bolton Abbey Estate.  



Wimbledon 
Monday was just incredible! Our seven lucky children spent the day in London - it was a 

loooooong journey but definitely worth it.  
 

A huge well done to all of our children. There were over 250 slips in the ‘draw’ and when the 
children were selected all our children clapped and cheered for them. It was a very proud 

moment for our staff.  



This week our overall attendance: 96.5% 

Week Acorns Seedlings Saplings Oaks Whole School 

Week One 
 

95.4 92.1 96.1 95.0 94.7 

Week Two 
 

87.3% 91.7% 99.3% 97.5% 94.0% 

Week Three 
 

95.4% 95.0% 95.4% 96.7% 95.6% 

Week Four 
 

99.6% 95.8% 97.8% 99.2% 98.1% 

Week Five 
 

98.1% 90.8% 97.8% 992% 96.5% 

Week Six      

Week Seven      

Tag Rugby Competition 
Summer is the season of sporting competitions and our children did not disappoint! 

Our Year 5 and 6 children did fantastic and were crowned the overall winners of the competition.  
 

Our year 3 team - as the year 4s were elsewhere - competed again mainly year 4 teams. Again, 
our children were fantastic! The year 3 children only lost one game in the entire competition.  

 
When deciding on the teams, I asked Hedley who should be in which team and his response 

was, ‘It doesn’t matter, all yours are really good’. Proud moment!  


